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16/11/2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Due to a gas leak on the site, school will not be open for the children tomorrow, Thursday, 

17th, November, 2022.  

 

We understand how disappointing this is for children and potentially difficult for parents and 

carers with such late notice of having to make alternative arrangements, but as always, the 

safety of everyone in the building must come first. 

 

The gas company are working on site to enable us to reopen as soon as possible. We will 

keep you updated as soon as we have any further information.  

 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, the school will be providing a packed lunch for 

the day. We will text you as soon as possible in the morning to let you know when to collect.  

 

There will be lessons on Google classroom for every child to access from 10:00am. Your 

child’s teacher will post all the details of the day on Google with the times and joining links 

for live lessons.  

 

Please email the school office or message your teacher on dojo if there is anything that we 

can help with. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Peters  

(Headteacher)  
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